Briefing Session for the MU AUN-QA

November 11, 2020

On Wednesday, November 11, 2020, from 1 pm to 4 pm, MUPY organized a meeting for briefing and
sharing sessions for the MU AUN-QA as the Faculty’s undergraduate program will be receiving the
assessment from the university assessors. Having been arranged in Room 206 and broadcasted via the
Cisco Webex Meetings, the meeting was conducted by three faculty members including Assoc. Prof. Dr.
Suvatna Chulavatnatol, Asst. Prof. Dr. Wichit Nosoongnoen, and Assoc. Prof. Preecha Montakantikul.
The briefing session aimed to provide both academic staff and supporting staff with relevant
guidelines and practices for the upcoming QA as well as to get them ready for the MU AUN-QA which
will be held during November 25-26, 2020. Totally, there were more than 60 staff attended this event
physically and virtually.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2825



